

I. Pronunciation

1.	A. cha <u>r</u> acter	B. a <u>r</u> gue	C. pa <u>r</u> ty	D. ca <u>r</u> bon	
2.	A. playe <u>d</u>	B. talke <u>d</u>	C. move <u>d</u>	D. tidie <u>d</u>	
3.	A. mach <u>h</u> ine	B. <u>ch</u> eat	C. watc <u>h</u>	D. <u>ch</u> ildren	
4.	A. <u>s</u> urround	B. o <u>c</u> ean	C. <u>s</u> pace	D. hou <u>s</u> e	
5.	A. n <u>i</u> ce	B. h <u>i</u> -tech	C. w <u>i</u> reless	D. l <u>i</u> ving	
6.	A. cla <u>s</u> s	B. ta <u>b</u> le	C. fa <u>s</u> ter	D. fa <u>t</u> her	

II. Choose the best answer

- I like football matches but I'm not really good playing football.
A. watching – at B. to watch – at C. watching – on D. to watch – for
- There will be more people live in an apartment in a house.
A. then B. that C. than D. this
- In the story, prince and princess often live in a
A. villa B. flat C. castle D. home
- We might have a smart clock to the time.
A. talk B. speak C. do D. say
- In the future, I in a motorhome.
A. will live B. live C. am living D. has lived
- I really love in Montreal there are so many places to visit nearby.
A. to live – because B. to live – although C. living – because D. living – although
- Manchester is famous its football team.
A. in B. with C. for D. as
- Tet is time for family
A. working B. cooking C. playing D. gathering
- Listen! What language they?
A. do – speak B. are – speaking C. are – talking D. do – talk
- a nice day! Shall we go swimming?
A. How B. When C. What D. Which

III. Reading

1. Read and choose the correct answer

a.

Life in the future will be far (1) than it is today. People will be (2) to live in a cleaner environment, breathe fresher air and eat healthier food. (3) will be able to do most of the work in factories and they will be able to do all the dangerous things for us. More people will be able to work from home on computer (4) there won't be any traffic jams. Cars will be with us but they will be able to run on solar energy instead of petrol. Robots will be able to interact with people. They will be able (5) almost everything for us at home.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|-------------|------------|
| 1. A. good | B. better | C. best | D. worst |
| 2. A. can | B. are | C. must | D. able |
| 3. A. People | B. We | C. Robots | D. They |
| 4. A. so | B. but | C. although | D. because |
| 5. A. do | B. to do | C. does | D. doing |

b.

People need to breathe. If we don't breathe, we will die. But how clean is the air people breathe? If they breathe (1) air, they will have breathing problems and become ill. Plants and animals need (2) air too. A lot of things (3) our lives make harmful gases and make the air dirty, like cars, motorbikes and factories. Dirty air is called "polluted air". Air pollution can also (4) our Earth warmer. The problem of air pollution started with the burning of coals homes (5) factories.

- | | | | |
|----------------|----------|----------|-------------|
| 1. A. clean | B. fresh | C. dirty | D. harmful |
| 2. A. clean | B. dirty | C. safe | D. friendly |
| 3. A. in | B. on | C. at | D. for |
| 4. A. making | B. made | C. makes | D. make |
| 5. A. although | B. but | C. and | D. so |

2. Read the passage, and then choose the correct answers.

Tokyo is the capital of Japan. In Tokyo, there are always too many people in the places where you want to come.

People are very polite even when they often spend a long time on traffic jams. Tokyo is different from London when you want to walk to a place.

During the day, most people travel to work by train. Tokyo people buy six million train tickets every day. Although they are usually crowded, Japanese trains are very good. They always leave and arrive on time. On a London train, everybody in a seat seems to be asleep, whether the journey is long or short.

The worst time to be in the street at night is about 11.30 when the nightclubs are closing and everybody wants to go home.

1. Tokyo is different from London because _____

- A. it has a larger population.
- B. it is a noisy city.
- C. it is more difficult to walk to somewhere.
- D. its people are friendly and more polite.

2. When does the writer think the worst time to go into the street?

- A. When the nightclubs are closing.
- B. At 8.00 am.
- C. When the trains are full.
- D. at 11.30 am

3. What does the writer think of Japanese trains?

- A. They are very nice and comfortable.
- B. There are not enough trains.
- C. They often run late.
- D. They leave and arrive on time.

4. In London trains, every British in a seat

- A. reads a newspaper
- B. looks like being asleep
- C. talks with other people
- D. looks out of the window

5. Which statement is NOT true according to the passage?

- A. Most people in Tokyo travel to work by train.
- B. It is very difficult to go around in Tokyo.
- C. When Japanese people are on traffic jams, they are not polite.
- D. Trains in Tokyo are very good -- they always leave and arrive on time.